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Boardman Close, Leyland 
Statement of Reasons 

 
The purpose of the proposed 20mph speed limit is to improve the safety for all 

highway users especially pedestrians and to increase the sustainability for the 

development. 

These proposals are being funded by the developer of the site through a Section 38 

Agreement. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


